
  

Monday 17th December 

Santa Evening! 

6:30pm – 8:30pm 

Entrance fee by contribution at the front entrance. 

 Collect your trail map as you register with Mrs Claus and her helper, Mrs Quinn, in 

Secretary’s Office and follow the stops to get to Santa. 

 Listen to our wonderful School Choir from Primary 6/7 as they sing in the Hall at 6:30pm 

 Complete the activities along the way including the word search competition and 

reindeer food packs in Rooms 1 & 2 

 Create your cards and letters in rooms 3 & 4 

 Make your way through the Hall and visit the stalls having refreshments as you go and 

have fun playing the Tombola Stall!! 

 Follow the guiding rope lights towards your next destination and experience Duff 

Balloons and Face Painting in Stop 6. 

 Wander through to Stop 7 and have a well-earned rest in the mini-cinema for 20 

minutes before….. 

 FINALLY, following the guiding lights, you make your way towards meeting Santa and 

have your best smile ready!! 

 Exit through to the final room and experience the delights of sweetie cones and hot 

chocolate mix cones as well as cakes and buns for sale before you leave… 

 

*************************************************************************** 

From the PTA… 

 If you have any unwanted gifts or bottles from during the year, please leave them into 

the school for the tombola stall by 3:00pm Friday. 

 

 Also, all contributions of cakes and bus towards the Sweetie Room for the night, will 

be most appreciated and should be left into the school by 12:00noon Monday 

 

 Finally, “Calling all men!!” -  available from 3:00pm – 5:00pm Friday 14th December, 

your help is required to put up lights at the rear of the school for the evening;  

please let us know if you can help!! 

 

**************************************************************************** 

Looking forward to spending a magical evening with you all and 

with our children on Monday 17th December, from 6:30pm – 

8:30pm! 

St Patrick’s PTA.  Happy Christmas everyone!! 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 13th December 

Whole School Carol Service 

7:00pm 

St Patrick’s Church, Clonoe 

Please have all children in the chapel for 
6:50pm. 

All pupils will be seated at the front of each 
aisle along with their class and their teacher. 
All family and friends please sit in the seats 

behind the classes and collect your child/ren 
from their seats at the end of the service. 

Please let the teacher or teaching assistant 
know you are taking your child. 

*********************************** 

Friday 14th December 

Open Morning 

10:00am – 11:30am 

‘Drop in’ opportunity for parents to view the 
school and meet staff and pupils in their 

classrooms. We warmly invite any parent who 
will be applying for a place in Primary 1 for 

their child for September 2019 to come along 
and enjoy a flavour of life at St Patrick’s PS. All 
information regarding applying for a place for 
any child from September 2019 onward will be 

available to take away with you and a 
demonstration of how the new on-line 

application process works when it begins on 
2nd January 2019, will also be shown during the 

morning in the Computer Suite at the end of 
the tours. 

Should this date and time not suit, please, do 
not hesitate to ring the school office and 
make an appointment to come along at a 

time convenient to yourself. 

 

 

 

St Vincent de Paul ‘Giving Tree.’ 

A very sincere “Thank You” to all who have 

returned their gifts already. 

Any outstanding presents, please return by 

Friday 14th December so they can be 

collected and organised for distribution by 

members of St Vincent de Paul. 

This is a truly lovely way to make a BIG 

difference to others in our local areas 

through a small gesture: Thank You for 

being part of making that difference, one 

which your child will always remember to 

make in the many years ahead when they 

are the adults of tomorrow – part of your 

wonderful legacy to them. 

************************** 

Friday 19th December 

School closes at 12:00noon 

P1 – P3 and older siblings finish at 11:40am 

P4 – P7 finish at 12:00noon 

Ulster Bus will collect all passengers at 

11:30am; 

There will be no Board Bus home. 

****************************** 

Monday 7th January 2019 

School reopens for Term 2 for all pupils 

with Morning Club at 7:45am 

****************************** 

Have a happy, Holy and safe Christmas 

From all at St Patrick’s. 

 

 

http://www.stpatricksannaghmore.com/

